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GRACE

EPISCOPAL DAY SCHOOL

Dear Parents,

Grade 4 and Grade 5 boys and girls are invited to play in 5 coed soccer games and
3 coed kickball games this fall. These games will be against Grades 4-6 boys and
girls.

All students are invited to participate, but it is not mandatory. They need to bring
long socks, shin guards, and cleats or athletic shoes. I have extra shin guards and
will hand out uniforms before the first game. Soccer and kickball practices will be
held during PE time.

Girls on the Run (GOTR) is also an option for all Grade 4 and 5 girls this fall, with
practices held on Wednesdays and Fridays after school. For girls signed up for the
GOTR program and also interested in the soccer or kickball, they will have the
opportunity to participate in both activities.

If you will allow your child to participate in sports, please sign the permission slip
below and return to Ms. Rutledge by Wednesday, September 13th. You may also
give permission via email at arutledge@geds.org.

has my permission to participate and ride provided
transportation as a member of the Grace soccer or kickball team. I understand that
participation involves certain inherent risks, and that regardless of precautions
taken by Grace Episcopal Day School or the participants, the possibility of
accidents and injuries exists.

Signature of Parent or Guardian

Print Name of Student



